
Delegation Request 
 
Mr. McDowall has requested an appearance before Council. 
 
The requested date is May 14, 2018. 
 
The requested meeting is: 
Special Council 
 
Presenter’s Information: 
Mr. McDowall and the Grade 5 class from Departure Bay Elementary School 
City:  Nanaimo 
Province:  BC 
Bringing a presentation: Yes 
 
Details of Presentation: 
Grade 5 students from Departure Bay Elementary School are currently investigating designs for 
playgrounds that could be utilized for the Port Drive Waterfront Development plan. After completing a 
unit on local government, they are keen to experience how local government works and have their 
voices heard. Through research and school wide questionnaires, the students would like the chance to 
present (no more than 5 minutes) their findings on the importance of playgrounds and why children’s 
perspectives are important.  


